
 

 Capitol Water Corporation 

 Case No. CAP-W-23-01 

 Exhibit No. 8 – Schedule B – Press Release 

   
 

Capitol Water Corporation        March 1, 2024 

2626 Eldorado St.       

Boise, Idaho 83704 

 

 

 
 

Capitol Water Corporation filed an application on March 1, 2024, with the Idaho Public Utilities 

Commission to increase its rates and charges by $5.12 per customer. The Company has requested 

an effective date of April 1, 2024.   

The application requests that the Commission authorize a 24.61% increase in water rates as 

follows:  increase customer rates by adding a monthly service charge of $5.12 for all residential, 

commercial, and private fire protections customers.  This would result in an increase in the 

Company’s annual revenues of approximately $174,068. 

The application is subject to the approval of the Commission and is available for review at the 

Company’s office at 2626 Eldorado St. in Boise and on the Commission’s web site at 

puc.idaho.gov.  Customers may make written comments to the Commission regarding the 

application.   

Comments and inquiries may be addressed to the Idaho Public Utilities Commission on its web 

site by going to the “Cases” link on the home page and scrolling to the bottom of the list to “Case 

Comment Form”.  Case No. CAP-W-24-01 should be identified in all correspondence with the 

Idaho Public Utilities Commission. 
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For More Information contact: 

Capitol Water Corporation President H. Robert Price at (208) 375-0931 
     


